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              Minutes 
              Board of Selectmen 
                     Monday, April 25, 2011 
 
Selectmen Tad Putney, Jack Flanagan and Karl Dowling were present. 

 
Public Input 

Helen Ballou said the selectmen were doing a great job. 

 

Minutes 

Jack moved, seconded by Karl to approve three sets of non public session minutes from April 18th.  
Voted yes 3-0.  Karl questioned whether the fourth set of non public session minutes should be sealed.  

Those minutes will be discussed next Monday when the full board is present. 

Karl moved, seconded by Jack to approve the public session minutes of April 18th.  Voted yes 3-0. 
 
Legal 

Karl moved, seconded by Jack to authorize Tad to sign an agreement for services with Sheehan 
Phinney Bass & Green for a legal issue.  Voted yes 3-0. 
 
Town Audit 

Jack moved, seconded by Karl to authorize Tad to sign the Audit Agreement for the 2010 audit with 
Plodzik & Sanderson.  Voted yes 3-0. 
 
Town Buildings 

Quotes were received for pest management of town buildings from JP Pest Services and Southern NH 

Pest Control.  Scott Knowles told Rena he has used JP Pest Services in the past and so has Parker’s in 

Mason.  Helen Ballou said she has used JP Pest Services for years.  Jack moved, seconded by Karl to 
authorize Tad to work with Rena to review the quotes and negotiate a not to exceed price of $3,032 for 
treatment of the Fire Station, Safety Complex, Police Department/Town Hall, Library, Chapel/Brusch 
Hall, Annex and Concession Stand.  Voted yes 3-0. 
 
Recreation Commission 

Scott Knowles sent an email saying he contacted the Milford Building Inspector in reference to the 

circus request.   He said Milford did have some electrical issues.  He said Milford has a strict policy for 

these events as far as background checks, permit pulling and inspections. 
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SB 156 

Jack said SB 156 to allow car dealers to register new vehicles comes up for a vote on Wednesday.  He 

said he’s leaning toward voting against this bill. 

 
Gen. Business 
Approved warrants for payment. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm. 

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee. 

 

 

 
 

 
                        

 Tad Putney      Jack B. Flanagan          Karl D. Dowling   

  
 

 


